
Dental Benefits Pre-Authorization Update 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to provide you with an update regarding 

the pre-authorization of your dental benefits for the upcoming treatment. 

As of [Date], your pre-authorization request for [specific dental procedure] is currently under 

review. We anticipate that the review process will be completed by [expected completion date]. 

In the meantime, please ensure that you have provided all necessary documentation to expedite 

the process. If you have any questions or require further assistance, do not hesitate to contact us 

at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We appreciate your patience and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Company Contact Information] 


